
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC BID REQUEST 
 

CONSTRUCTION SERVICES 
 
 

For the Housing Authority of the City of Yakima 
 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Yakima (YHA) is accepting bids from general contractors 
to construct new seasonal farmworker housing in Granger, WA.  Bids with subject line labeled 
Cosecha Court II Construction Bid must sent to the email below by 12 pm on Tuesday, 
November 19, 2019. Public bid opening will commence at 1pm PST on November 19 at 810 
n 6th ave, Yakima, WA. 
 
Bid Documents may be obtained via email upon request at 
nathan.poel@yakimahousing.org. or at www.contractorplancenter.com 
 
YHA reserves the right to reject or accept any bids or to waive any irregularities in any bids 
deemed to be in the best interest of the Yakima Housing Authority. 
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